The next round of Artificial Intelligence training events for school board members and administrators
have been scheduled.

The Al 2.0 trainings will be in the following locations:

e Wednesday, April 24 in Rapid City at Western Dakota Tech
e Friday, April 26 in Aberdeen at Simmons Middle School
e Tuesday, April 30 in Harrisburg with location to be determined.

The training will begin at 9:30 a.m. and conclude around 3:30 p.m. SASD and partners are continuing to
work on the agenda and will provide it when available.

Registration is through the School Administrators of South Dakota (SASD) so you will need to contact

an administrator in your district to complete the process. The cost will be $100.00 for the first person to
register and $50.00 for the rest.

If you have questions, please contact me. Thank you.



